INSTRUCTIONS FOR VIRTUAL MEETING

“Pursuant to 5 ILCS 120/7(e) and guidance provided by Legal Counsel, the Limestone Township Fire Protection District has determined that an in-person meeting is not practical or prudent because of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. Accordingly, the Limestone Township Fire Protection District may conduct all portions of this meeting by use of telephonic or electronic means without a quorum of the Board being physically present and without in person public attendance. Public access to this meeting is available as follows:

Our monthly Board meeting will be held using GOOGLE MEET.  If you have any questions for the meeting or would like to attend go to www.limestonefire.org and contact us with any questions and for an invite for the meeting by Wednesday, February 10, 2021.

